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Ms. E. Ellen Lawrence
Secretary, Social Concerns Corr.ittee
Unitarian Followship of Sonoma County
3641 Stony Point Road
Santa Rosa, California 95401

Dear Ms. Lawrence:

Your letter of June 9, 1979 to Chairman IIendrie hm nen referred tos

With regard to your concerns about nuclear power, we assure youme.

that every effort is being made to ensure the continued protection of
the hoalth and aafety of the public at all nuclear power plants.
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c7 ' Ilarold R. De nf on , Director'

v Office of !;uclear Reactor Regulation
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